Marilyn O'Neill-Eash

I have reviewed the information presented at the Port Angeles City Council Meeting on July 22,
2025. I believe that Solution #5, a full clean-up makes the most sense.

For the benefit of Rayonier, future generations, and the restoration of the estuary and creek, the
cleanup should be permanent.

SL5 is permanent and allows property reuse.



